
 

                       Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing)  

No. 32/21                                     Notice                                            Date: 13.09.2021 

The Students of 5th Semester are directed to attend the online classes 

regularly on and from 14/09/2021 as per the class routine. The class routine is 

available in the college website.  

 

Sd/- Officer-in-Charge       
Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing) 

 

 


